
FRIENDS OF FELPHAM 
SAVE OUR VILLAGE POST OFFICE 

THE BEATING HEART OF OUR LOVELY VILLAGE IS 
UNDER THREAT 

A COMMUNITY PROJECT TO PRESERVE  
THE POST OFFICE 

GO to friendsoffelpham.org to find out more. 
All contributions towards this will be gratefully received, payments can be made as follows:  

•     Via GoFundMe – friendsoffelpham.org or use the QR code below 
• Cheques – drop into Post Office or Rolly’s at 79 Felpham Rd made payable  
       to Friends of Felpham CIC together with your name and address 
• Cash – via collection boxes located in Post Office and other village shops 
  
Please note that in the event that the purchase does not proceed, contributions made via GoFundMe 
and by cheque will be refunded in full. We will be unable to return cash donations so these will be 
donated to other local community groups

TOGETHER WE CAN DO THIS

PUBLIC MEETING WEDNESDAY 7PM 8TH NOV 
ST MARY’S CENTRE, FELPHAM 

ALL WELCOME!!!

http://friendsoffelpham.org

